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Online Advisory Committee Will Hold Second Meeting 
On Wednesday, Jan. 20  
 
The Online Learning Advisory Committee will meet for the second time 
on Wednesday, Jan. 20 from 1 to 4 p.m. The public meeting will be 
held in a webinar conferencing format.   
 
Items on the Jan. 20 agenda include: 
 

 Approval of minutes from prior meeting 
 Report from the Dropout Prevention and Student Re-

engagement office 
 Update on the summarized annual report 
 Update on the re-certification process 
 Report on the Best Practices Summit to be sponsored by the 

Donnell-Kay Foundation 
 

The Advisory Committee for Online Learning was appointed by 
Commissioner of Education Dwight D. Jones to offer advice and 
support on a variety of issues relevant to online learning. 
 
The first meeting of the Advisory Committee was held Oct. 6, 2009.  
Future meetings are scheduled for Wednesday, April 21 and 
Wednesday, July 21 from 1 to 4 p.m. 
 
For registration, contact Della Shorman, at 303-866-3295 or 
shorman_d@cde.state.co.us. Details for accessing the webinar will be 
sent to all registered participants prior to the date.  
 



For more information, contact Mark Stevens, 303-866-3898, or Megan 
McDermott, 303-866-2334, in the CDE Office of Communications. To sign up for the 
CDE e-mail news service, please visit 
http://www.cde.state.co.us/Communications/index.html.  
 
Follow us on Twitter at http://twitter.com/codepted 
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